From: Post 2011 Review [mailto:eepost2011review@bpa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 9:02 AM
Subject: BPA Post-2011 Energy Efficiency Review Update #8 – Request for RSVP Regional Meeting #2 March 20, 2014 in Eugene - PLEASE RESPOND 'YES' IF YOU WILL ATTEND IN PERSON

Will you attend this meeting in person? For planning purposes we would like to know whether you plan to attend the meeting in person so that we can make sure there is adequate seating and food. Lunch will be available for a small fee. Please bring cash ($10).  If you plan to call in to this meeting you do not need to respond.

Energy Efficiency Post-2011 Review Regional Meeting

When: March 20, 2014
Time: 9:00 am – 3:00pm Pacific
Location: Emerald People’s Utility District
33733 Seavey Loop Road, Eugene, OR
or
by LiveMeeting [Click here] and telephone 1-866-733-2934. Code #: 4157819

Add to my Outlook Calendar:
https://www.livemeeting.com/cc/bpa/meetingICS?id=SNHCD4&role=attend&pw=dR%3A*%23%21bj9&i=i.ics


Draft Agenda
9:00        Welcome and Overview of Post-2011 Review 
9:30        Workgroup 1: Model for Achieving Programmatic Savings
10:30     Workgroup 2: Implementation Manual
11:00     Workgroup 3: Directing EEI to Low-Income
11:30     Workgroup 4: Flexibility Mechanisms
12:00     Lunch
1:00        Workgroup 5: Reporting Verification of Savings
1:30        General Discussion
2:30        Next steps
3:00        Adjourn



About this meeting 
BPA invites its public power customers and regional stakeholders to participate in the Energy Efficiency Post-2011 Review public process. Five workgroups have been formed. Workgroups began January 16 and will continue through April. BPA will hold a series of regional meetings, this being the second, to provide an opportunity for workgroups to report out and to solicit feedback from stakeholders outside of the each workgroup. 

For background materials and a schedule of meetings go here.  BPA utility customers should contact their EER for questions. Other stakeholders should contact Matt Tidwell 503-230-4139. 

Travel Information
For driving directions to Emerald PUD, click here. Eugene is approximately 109 miles from Portland. There is an airport in Eugene (EUG) that is serviced by several carriers, including Alaska, United, Frontier, Delta, American and Allegiant. 
There are several hotels along Franklin Blvd across from the University of Oregon campus. This is a central location with easy access to main thoroughfares to take you to Emerald PUD’s offices approximately 10 minutes away or to I-5. The closest hotel to Emerald PUD l is here.
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